To: (Name of Town)  Emergency Management Director, (Name)

From: Dukes County Emergency Management Director for Sheriff Michael McCormack

Subject: Triad Program - Hurricane Preparation Information for Seniors

Dear (Name of Town) Emergency Management Director (Name)

Sheriff Michael McCormack is chairing a gathering of Island Senior Citizens through his Triad program for seniors.  The purpose is to inform the attendees of general hurricane preparedness information and town-specific hurricane preparation information.

He has asked me to contact each of the town Emergency Management Directors to invite them to speak for about 10 minutes on hurricane preparation information, specific to their town.  This information could include town shelter information, evacuation information, how the public will be notified of important information, etc.  He has also asked me to speak, for about 10 minutes, about general hurricane preparedness information that everyone can use.

The meeting will be held on Thursday, Aug 4th, at the Tisbury Senior Center.

Please let the Sheriff or myself know if you can attend.

	Chuck Cotnoir

508.696.3811

508.693.5426

508.627.0788

email: dcemops@yahoo.com
	Sheriff Michael McCormack

508.627.5328

email: 


Thank You,

Chuck Cotnoir, DCEMA, Director

